
 

Drywall Price Increase Announcement 

 

February 1, 2024 

 

To Our Valued Customers: 

All wallboard manufacturers have announced a 20% price increase for implementa�on March 1, 
2024. We will be implemen�ng a price increase effec�ve March 1, 2024 in accordance with the 
manufacturers increase. Your local FBM salesperson will be in contact with you to discuss the 
specifics of the increase in your local market. 

Thank you for your con�nued support. 

Sincerely,  

 

Kirby Thompson 
Chief Sales Officer 


